Ambedkar University Delhi

5 July 2016
IMPORTANT NOTICE

REGARDING RESCHEDULING OF ENTRANCE EXAMINATIONS

This is a notification for the applicants of the following programmes

MA Education

o B P e

MDes (Social Design)

MA Education (ECCE)
PG Diploma (ECCE) and

Due to shift of Id-ul-Fitr holiday from 6 July 2016 to 7 July 2016, their entrance
examination is being rescheduled as per details given below:

Revised Schedule:

Programme

New Date & Time for the entrance exam

MA Education

Friday, 8 July 2016 at 9:00 am

MA Education (ECCE) & PG
Diploma (ECCE)

Friday, 8 July 2016 at 2:30 pm

MDes (Social Design)

Friday, 8 July 2016 at 10:30 am

The applicants are requested to report 30 minutes before the examination.

In case of any clash, applicants are requested to inform the student services division
before examination or can send an email at studentservices@aud.ac.in
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